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As of this Fall Assembly 2020, not much has changed.  We email 597 copies of the newsletter 

and "snail" mail 49 copies. 

If anyone has any suggestions to increase this readership they would be much appreciated.  I 

only have three more issues to edit.  I will certainly miss this project; I have enjoyed it very 

much.  I hope whoever takes this on next will enjoy it as much as I have. 

Pat H. 


